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FILLMORE CITY PUBLIC NOTICE 

ANNUAL SEWER CLEANING 
 
 
 

 
On Monday September 7th, 2017, Fillmore City will be conducting their 
annual sewer cleaning.  The completion date is scheduled as September 
22nd.  Attached is a map showing what lines of the sewer system will be 
cleaned (highlighted in yellow).  In some rare cases, some pressure from 
blowing out the lines may cause small amounts of sewage to run back up 
the line and into toilets.  It is highly unlikely that will happen, however, the 
city advises to keep toilet lids closed during the cleanout process.  Work on 
the system starts at about 7:00 a.m. and usually finishes at about 7:00 p.m.  
If your home or business is not on the scheduled route, (see map) please 
disregard this message.   
 
  
We appreciate your attention to this matter and if you have any questions 
please feel free to call Kevin Orton at the Fillmore City office at 435-743-
5233.   
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Fillmore Sanitary Sewer Maintenance Schedule – Sept 7th through Sept 22nd 
 
 

 


